
PTA MEETING

Friday, February 16, 2024 at 8:30 am 



WELCOME
Everyone please sign in! 

We are so grateful to have you all here today honoring our Fourth Graders for
perfect attendance and staying in the loop with our PTA. 

¡Todos por favor inicien sesión!
Estamos muy agradecidos de tenerlos a todos aquí hoy honrando a nuestros

estudiantes de cuarto grado por su asistencia perfecta y por mantenerse
informados con nuestra PTA.

请大家签到！

我们非常感谢今天大家齐聚一堂，表彰四年级学生的完美出勤并及时了解我们的家长

教师协会 (PTA) 情况。
সবাই সাইন ইন করুন!

নিখুঁত উপস্থিতির জন্য এবং আমাদের PTA-এর সাথে লুপ থাকার জন্য আজকে আমাদের চতুর্থ
গ্রেডের ছাত্রদেরকে এখানে সম্মানিত করার জন্য আমরা অত্যন্ত কৃ তজ্ঞ।



Important and Exciting news! 
Our school, P.S. 131 has been designated for local support and improvement (LSI) by the New

York State Education Department (NYSED) for the 2023-2024 school year based on the

performance of our students on the New York State assessments in the school year 2022-2023. 

Local Support and Improvement (LSI) recognizes that all schools, even higher performing schools

like ours, are in continuous improvement mode and can benefit from local support from their

districts to meet students’ differentiated needs.  

As a school we are confident that the programs and interventions being implemented citywide

and at our school will continue to make our school year a high quality educational experience for

your child. 



Important Dates:

2024 Public
School Surveys

Nutrition
Workshop

Joe Cantara’s
series workshop

1st and 2nd Grade Parents- Friday, March

1st, 2024 at 8:15 am 

All grades - Friday, March 8, 2024 at 8:15

am

Friday, March 22, 2024 8:30

am 

Friday, March 1st, 2024 at 8:30

am 

Parent Teacher
Conference
Friday, March 7th, 2024 

Early dismissal for students. 

Time Frames: 12:10-2:10 & 4:00

7:00 pm



PRE-K APPLICATIONS CLOSES
MARCH 1

5TH GRADE RESULTS COME OUT
THIS MONTH PLEASE BE

ALERTED FOR EMAILS AND
MAILING CORRESPONDING TO
YOUR CHILD’s MIDDLE SCHOOL

ADMISSION. 

KINDERGARTEN & PRE-K PARENTS
ADMISSION EMAILS FROM

ENROLLEMENT WILL BE RELEASED
THROUGHOUT THE MONTH OF MARCH.
PLEASE BE AWARE YOU MUST ACCEPT

THE SEAT BEING OFFERED TO YOUR
CHILD BY A CERTAIN DATE IN ORDER

FOR THEM TO ATTEND SCHOOL IN THE
FALL.

Reminders:



We want to thank our participating students for

showing their creative selves and representing our

school community. As well as Ms. Barry for always

supporting our students to show their love for the arts. 

District 15 Art Showcase



LUNAR NEW
YEAR RECAP 



The T-mobile 10 million program helps families by

providing them with free internet services. It is essential

for all families in our school to have access to their

child’s academic platforms at home.

Need Internet access at
home?

If you need any assistance applying please contact Mr. Kenny our community

coordinator. 



PTA Financials 

As of 2/12/2024 $ 11,105.99 



Book of the Month

“A Bad Case of the Almosts”

By Janet Sumner Johnson

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1s

hU_PNcJAm-egsRxlHk-

CK_NV9favicLSrU02vnGpuI/edit?

usp=sharing



5th grade 
perfect

attendance


